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CITY OF FORT SMITH BOARD OF DIRECTORS
NO STUDY SES3SION - JANUARY 30, 2024

MEDIA NOTIFICATION
January 25, 2024

As determined at the November 28, 2023 study session, when the City of Fort Smith
Board of Directors 2024 meeting schedule was determined, the Board of Directors will not
have a study session on Tuesday, January 30, 2024

The next meeting of the Board of Directors will be a regular meeting scheduled for 6:00
p.m., Tuesday, February 6, 2024 at the Blue Lion, 101 Morth 2nd Street.

For more information regarding meetings of the City of Fort Smith Board of Directors,
please contact the City Clerk's Office at 479-784-2208 or cityclerk@fortsmithar.gov.

Sherri Gard, MMC
City Clerk
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